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MEMORANDUM
FOR - The Regional Executive Director
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila
THRU : The OIC, ARD for Technical Services
FROM - The Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : DEBRIS DROP ZONES FROM LONG MARCH 3B LAUNCH

This has reference to PENRO Memorandum dated December 30, 2022 relative to the
above subject.

PENRO Palawan sent letters to MLGU Quezon copy furnished the CENRO Quezon and
to MLGU Kalayaan copy furnished the CENRO of Puerto Princesa on December 30, 2022. As
per update from District Management Office of the Palawan Council for Sustainable
Development Staff thru its OIC Executive Director Nifio Rey C. Estoya, CESE, MNSA, no such
debris found within the subject jurisdictions. In addition, no report received on fallen debris as
manifested by MDRRMO Quezon, Palawan.  Furthermore, the MES of CENRO Quezon
verbally uttered that no such rocket or launch fallen debris found or heard within their AOR.

For information and record.

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC
Copy Furnished:

CENRO Quezon, Palawan (cenroquezon@denr.gov.ph)

CENRO Puerto Princesa (cenropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph)
Nifto Rey C. Estoya, CESE, MNSA (PCSDS, Palawan) (oed@pcsd.gov.ph)
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